
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

Tuesday, January 1, 2019, 7:00pm 
City Council Chambers 

 
Barre City Council meeting 

Scheduled for the Tuesday January 1, 2019 has been cancelled. 

 

The next meeting of the City Council will be a 

Special Joint meeting with the Barre Town Selectboard on 

Wednesday 

January 2, 2019, Municipal Building. 

 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Barre City Council 

will be Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
 

 
OTHER MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

 
 

Thursday, January 3 
 Neighborhood Watch Meeting, 6pm, North Barre Manor Community Room 
 
 
 
 

 
 


